

Office of the Dean

October 21, 1981

Ms. Sasha Hohri Co-Chairperson East Coast Japanese Americans for Redress

Dear Ms. Hohri:

I wish to express support of the efforts of your coalition to obtain redress for the grave losses and indignities suffered by your community during World War II. Public demand for a federal government response to the injustices suffered by Janapese-Americans in the name of "national security" is long overdue.

I have brought this matter to the attention of our faculty and graduate student body. I shall also circularize Japanese-Americans and other Asian-Americans with whom this school is in contact in its educational and research activities.

Sincerely yours,

Harold Lewis, D.S.W.

Dean

HL/is